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July 7, 2025 

RE: DASNY Executive Headshots

Dear Proposers: 

Please be advised the above referenced procurement, which was advertised in the NYS Contract Reporter 

on April 29, 2025, is cancelled. As a result, DASNY is rejecting all proposals.  

DASNY appreciates your interest in this opportunity and regrets any inconvenience this decision may have 

caused. 

We would like to thank you for taking the time to participate in this process and hope that you will respond 

to future opportunities with us. 

Sincerely,

Nicole White

Procurement Administrator, Purchasing

cc: File


